
 

Tech Time! 
 

Helpful Information for using Technology at Home 

 

March 16​th​ – March 20​th​, 2015 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
A warm welcome and thank you for visiting another edition of ​Tech Time​! Spring is in 
the air and with this wonderful season comes a time to refresh and energize. For this 
week I have a super site for you that informs how to revitalize your computer at home. 
Sluggish performance, goodbye, welcome to some suggestions to speed up your valued 
friend! At your earliest convenience, follow this ​link​ to see what lays ahead. I hope you 

find this week’s edition helpful for your technology needs at home, 
and until next time, happy computing and happy spring!   ☺ 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 
at school. I can be reached by email: 
scott.friedman@goshenfriends.org or by phone: 610-696-8166.  
 
In friendship, 

 
Teacher Scott 
 
 

Images courtesy of: http://www.pcmag.com/slideshow/story/315484/10­tips­to­speed­up­your­pc,  
http://www.gardening­advice.net/calla­lily­plant­care.html 

http://www.realsimple.com/work-life/technology/tech-squad/speed-up-your-computer/clean-out-computer

